
  
ST MARY’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY  

NEWSLETTER – Friday 20th September  

SCHOOL NEWS 
Welcome back to St Marys, we hope you had a wonderful break. We are excited to start the new school year with 
you all. We welcome Mr Haworth and Mrs Thomson back to St Marys as our school Headteachers – they have 
many exciting plans ahead.  
Mr Armitage has also joined St Marys as the Year 6 teacher whilst Mrs Haworth is off looking after her new baby, 
Charlotte. 
We have already had a very busy and exciting couple of weeks with the children. 

Behaviour Policy 
We are happy to share that we have now developed a new Behaviour policy, which is available to view on the 
school website. The children have made excellent efforts with their behaviours so far this year. The new school 
rules are; 

• Be Ready 

• Be Safe 
• Be Respectful  

Accelerated Reader 
This year, we will be lauching a new reading program called accelerated reader. It is a massive job to get the 
books labels and organised. If any parents have some spare time next week to volunteer and help with labelling 
this would be amazing. Please speak to Mrs Love if you can help in any way. 

Class Dojo 
Please don’t forget to connect to your children ClassDojo account, we will continue to use Class Dojo in 
September. 

 
 



GIFT Team 
 
This year we are excited to announce that the following children are now a part of a GIFT team.  
 
Fran, Koby, Braxton, Aria, Yassine, Lily D, Blake, Sienna. 
 
Mrs Tunney is excited to work with these children to develop our RE curriculum throughout school.  
 

 
 

Extra Curriular  
We have started the year with some fantastic clubs for your children including; Basketball, Cricket, Dance, Netball, 
Yoga, Commando Joe & Choir. We are so pleased that lots of children across school are enjoying these 
experiences.  
  

Star Award 
 
13.9.24 
Y1 – Lora & Rowan 
Y2 – Kaiden & Lily  
Y3 – Samuel & Evelyn 
Y4 – Kaylan & Primrose 
Y5 – Blake & Mason C 
Y6 – Georgia & Charlie  

House Captains 
 
Well done to the year 6 children who spent time last week, 
thinking about they would like to be House Captain and 
delivered speeches to the children in their houses.  

 
Well done to the following children who gained the most votes and 
are therefore House Captains and Vice Captains.  
 
St Tereas of Calcutte  



 
20.9.24 
Reception – Stevie & Luuca 
Y1 – Chase & Princess 
Y2 – Carson & Evie 
Y3 - Ben & Mitzee 
Y4 – Reece & Aria 
Y5 – Junior & Mikayeel 
Y6 – Caitlyn & Kade  
 
It didn’t go un-noticed  
Evie F, Emmanuel, Liah, Ben J, Lilly-Rose, Amelia 
H, Sway, Lilly D, Lillie P, Shayla, Maria, 
Fayelouise, Freddie, Isaiah, Layton, Kaylan, Lilly 
A, Christopher F  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

House Captain – Bailey 
Vice Captain – Caitlin 
 
St Bernadette 
House Captain – Georgia 
Vice Captain – Ben 
 
St Francis 
House Captain – Lily-Rose  
Vice Captain – Maria 
 
St Josephs  
House Captain – Noah 
Vice Captain – Sheldon 
 

 
 
 
 
  



 


